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CANTERBURY WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE 
19 DECEMBER 2000 

 
 

A meeting of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee 
was held on Tuesday 19 December 2000 at 10.00am  

 
 

PRESENT: Councillor Denis O’Rourke (Chairman) (CCC),   
Mayor Noeline Allan (Banks Peninsula District Council), 
Councillor David Close (Christchurch City Council), 
Councillor Gerald Herbert (Hurunui District Council), 
Mayor Janice Skurr (Waimakariri District Council), 
Councillor Bev Tasker (Ashburton District Council), 
Councillor Bill Woods (Selwyn District Council) and 
Councillor Ron Wright (Christchurch City Council) 

  
IN ATTENDANCE: Mayor Garry Moore (Christchurch City Council), 

Gareth James (Canterbury Waste Services), 
Mr Trevor Gould (Chapman Tripp), 
Chris Rennie (Price Rennie) 

  
APOLOGIES: Apologies for absence were received and accepted from Councillor Lee 

Burdon (Timaru District Council) and Councillor John Cole (Waimate 
District Council), and for early departure from Mayor Garry Moore, Mayor 
Janice Skurr and Councillor David Close. 
 

 
 
The Subcommittee reports that: 
 
PART C - REPORT ON DELEGATED DECISIONS  
TAKEN BY THE SUBCOMMITTEE 
 

1. RESOLUTION TO EXCLUDE THE PUBLIC 
 
 It was resolved that the draft resolution to exclude the public attached to the agenda. 
 
 It was further resolved that, pursuant to section 48(6) of the Local Government Official Information and 

Meetings Act 1987, the following people remain at the meeting after the public had been excluded to assist the 
subcommittee in its deliberations: 

 
 Mr Gareth James, Canterbury Waste Services Ltd; 
 Mr Trevour Gould, Chapman Tripp; 
 Mr Chris Rennie, Price Rennie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONSIDERED THIS 22ND DAY OF FEBRUARY 2001 
 
 
 
 
 MAYOR 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


